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To
All the District Audit Officers &
Audit Officer , Bhubaneswar

Sub: - Training Programme on Works Audit in ULBs
Ref: L.No. 1427/DLFA, Dt.06.04.2022

Madam/ Sir

In continuation to the letter under reference on the subject cited above, I am directed to
intimate you that due to inconvenience in accommodation of large nos. of participants in the virtual
training programme on Works Audit in ULBs scheduled to be held on 19.04.2022 in two sessions
( 3PM to 3:45PM & 4PM to 5PM) , a list of nearly 90 nos. of participants (enclosed) with
representatives from all the District Audit Offices has been communicated to the DAG, PURI.

Hence, you are requested to take the following actions in this regard.

a. Joining to the training is to be made through the mail IDs of the respective Audit Personnel as
per the list enclosed by 2.45 PM to avoid inconvenience.

b. Training is to be attended through Laptops only.

c. In one ID, 3 to 5 Audit Personnel are to attend the training so that there will be a 100%
attendance.

d. Attendance of the training programme should be sent to the undersigned soon after the
completion of the programme.

€. There should be a vivid discussion on Works Audit in ULBs in the next review meeting at

District Audit Offices.




Sri R.N. Mallick, Sr. Audit Officer(DAG-AMG-1I), PURI will be the faculty for the said
training programme. Further, you are requested to instruct your audit personnel to attend the
training programme with much discipline and involvement. Non attendance in the above training

will be viewed seriously.

Yours faithfully

i
oot

Joint Director
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